
SAT School 
Day- Fall 2020 

 

Take an SAT in school, @ PVHS 
We are offering juniors and seniors the opportunity to take an SAT in school, on our 

campus on September 23rd. Please see the back side of this letter for more info!  

September 23rd @ 8:00 am  
Questions? Email Mrs. Chase at schase@pval.org or call 988-3276 ext. 4334 

mailto:schase@pval.org


SAT School Day!  
Yes, you read that right! Pine Valley is able to offer the SAT, here at Pine Valley, 
during the school day! We will be administering the SAT on Wednesday, 
September 23rd starting in the early morning. Students will be responsible to 
speak with their teachers ahead of time to make arrangements for this excused 
class absence. 

The SAT is accepted at all US Colleges; it measures what students are learning 
in high school, and what they need to know to succeed in college and career. Now, SAT School Day gives 
them the opportunity to take the SAT at their own school on a weekday with: 

 Less stress and fatigue: Students test in a place they know- better rested and prepared. 
 Convenient Logistics: You don’t have to worry about locating or getting to the test site. 
 No weekend conflicts: School day testing won’t disrupt weekend plans or family time. 

Nothing builds confidence like practice. Students can access free, personalized SAT test prep on Khan 
Academy to help them score their very best; www.khanacademy.org. Students can also connect their 
PSAT scores to this online study tool and it will tailor their prep towards the questions they missed on 
the PSAT. If students need their PSAT codes again in order to link it up, please have them see Mrs. 
Chase. 

We do need students to commit to taking the test with us by our registration deadline of Friday, August 
21st (although sooner is appreciated). There is a fee for the SAT and pricing is below. We have to order 
supplies very soon and we are only ordering enough exams for those who make the commitment with 
their payment. If you wish to take the SAT with us, please complete the bottom portion and return it 
with payment to Mrs. Chase in the Counseling Office. Office staff are at the HS building Monday-Friday 
7:30 am to 3:30 pm. 

Please Note: This test must be scheduled and ordered by the CollegeBoard’s deadline. However, in the 
event that school is closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this test will be cancelled, and student 
registration money will be returned.  

If you have any questions, you may call the Counseling Office anytime, @ 988-3276 extension 4334.  

 

 

SAT School Day Registration 

Student Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 SAT with Essay: $68 
 SAT with Essay (for students who are on our Free/Reduced Lunch program: $15) 
 SAT without Essay: $52 
 SAT without Essay (for students who are on our Free/Reduced Lunch program: $8) 

Please include your payment; cash or checks made out to Pine Valley Central School. 

This slip and payment must be returned to Mrs. Chase by Friday, August 21, 2020. 
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